AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, AND RECREATION

Committee on Student Section

Dear State President:

Mr. Gene Garbee

A summary of the answers to the questionnaire which you received from the Committee on Student Section earlier in the year is enclosed with this letter. It contains the suggestions of 24 state presidents.

Through the report the word "schools" has been used to indicate all types of institutions. An * indicates that the topic was mentioned quite frequently.

The personnel of the Committee on Student Section was as follows:

Miss Virginia Bourquardez, Chairman Dr. F. C. Ablen Miss Mary Ethel Ball Mrs. Alice O. Bronson Miss Katherine L. Gronin Miss Gwendolyn Drew

Mr. C. D. Giaque
Mrs. Mary Gross Hutchinson
Dr. Mm. Ralph La Porte
Dr. Ralph Leighton
Miss Grace Potts
Miss Helen McKinstry

The Committee hopes that this summary will be of some help to you. Some of the suggestions will not work in your situation; many will have to be governed by the war situation; all can provoke thought which in itself should be of value.

If you wish elaboration of any of the suggestions listed here the chairman of the Committee will be glad to refer you to the place which made the suggestion. We wish you continued success with your student problems.

Very truly yours,

VB:bd

Virginia Bourquardez, Chairman Committee on Student Section